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Festive weekend in downtown Montréal, June 7 to 10, 2018 – Several 
traffic obstructions expected  
 
From June 7 to 10, 2018, several major events likely to cause road network disruptions will 
take place in downtown Montréal. 
 

- Festival Grand prix sur Crescent, June 7 to 9, crescentgrandprix.com 
- Formula 1 Grand Prix du Canada (Parc Jean-Drapeau), June 7 to 10, gpcanada.ca 
- Peel Formula, June 7 to 10, formulepeel.ca 
- Francos de Montréal, June 8 to 17, francofolies.com  
- Mondial de la bière, June 6 to 9,  

festivalmondialbiere.qc.ca/fr/festivals/mondial_de_la_biere_montreal_2018/ 
 
In order to facilitate travel in this sector, the municipal administration has produced a map 
indicating street closures and optional itineraries during this period. Please consult the 
Montréal Web site (ville.montreal.qc.ca/deplacements) for all the information needed to better 
plan your trips. Moreover, in light of the numerous festivities planned, the municipal 
administration recommends that people use public transit when travelling downtown.  
                                                                                               
Autoroutes 10 and 15  
Also note that as part of the construction of the new Champlain Bridge corridor, traffic 
obstructions are expected on autoroute 10 in Brossard and autoroute 15 on the island of 
Montréal. For more on the various obstructions, please consult the Signature on the Saint 
Lawrence Web site (nouveauchamplain.ca).  
 
The city is aware of the inconveniences that these exceptional events may cause and is taking 
all the necessary measures to minimize the impacts and ensure safety for people travelling on 
the streets of Montréal.  
 
Thank you for your collaboration.  
 
Information: 311 
Web site: ville.montreal.qc.ca/deplacements 
Twitter: twitter.com/Mtl_Circulation 
 
  


